
 
 
 

 

 

 

Attention Grant Writers! 

 

Please note the change in deadline for the 2025 Grant Applications is now September 30th  

2024!  

Please ensure that your application addresses the following criteria required to be considered 
for funding. Applications that do not meet these criteria will not be considered by the Flow 
Health Care Foundation Board: 

Programs funded by Flow Health Care Foundation MUST: 

 Serve only Denton County Residents. Grant applications must demonstrate internal 
controls, adequate to Flow Health Care Foundation Board, that restrict funds to serve 
Denton County Residents only.  
 

 Demonstrate financial need among participants. Grant applications must specify how 
they will ensure that only people with financial need will be allowed to participate in 
programs funded by Flow Health Care Foundation. 
 

 Attend the grant reception where grants are announced to the public. A representative 
of the funded organization must be present at this event. If an organization has been 
selected by the Board for funding but does not have a representative present, those 
funds will be given to alternate organizations designated by the Board. 

 

 

Flow Health Care Foundation 
Board of Directors 


